From: Jeanette Cothren

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fwd: Buffalo River swine operation
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 1:10:57 PM

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

Please save the integrity of the Buffalo River. A couple decades of environmental
research has made it clear that large agriculture operations, whether swine, cows or
chickens impacts water quality. Fresh water all along the river will be affected, and
especially not good for a healthy tourism attraction.

Please deny the permit for Regulation 5 for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo
watershed.

Keep Arkansas proud!

Respectfully, Jeanette Cothren

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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